
Electing a President of the US in the convoluted way that we do now, is a holdover from a past that no 
longer serves the voters. If democracy means that everyone’s vote has equal weight, then the state 
winner take all system of awarding electoral votes is highly anti-democratic, and effectively 
disenfranchises about half of the electorate. It is way past time that our representatives correct this flaw 
in our electoral system. Please pass SB870, the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact, that more 
clearly will reflect the will of the electorate when choosing the chief executive of the United States. 
Thanks.  
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